LIVERV®RE

October 23, 2009

Dr. Peraiah Sudanagunta
1232 Arrowhead Avenue
Livermore, CA 94551

Project: Conditional Use Permit/Design Review 09-001
Location: 1232 Arrowhead Avenue

Dear Dr. Sudanagunta:

The Planning Division has completed a preliminary review of the application referenced
above. On the basis of this review, we have determined that the required application
materials have been submitted and it is being deemed complete. However, as you may be
aware there has been a growing public opposition to this project. To date we have received
fifteen letiers from residents expressing concern and/or opposition to the project. The City
has offered to host a meeting with the concerned neighbors and Temple representatives in
the hopes of alleviating some concerns and pave the way for smooth public hearing
process. We are aiming to set up a neighborhcod meeting within the next two weeks.

You will be notified in future correspondence of the tentative date that your application will
be scheduled for review by the Planning Commission. If you have any questions, do not
hesitate to call me at (925) 960-4450. Please refer to the application number referenced
above when asking any questions or seeking additional information.

Sincerely,

s

Christine Rodrigues, AICP
Project Planner

cc:  Steve Riley, Principal Planner
Bob Vinn, Assistant City Engineer
Andy Vanderheiden, Inspection and Neighborhood Preservation Manager
Jeanne Chaffin, Administrative Technician
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